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Professor Philip M W Bath
Stroke Trials Unit

Division of Stroke Medicine
University of Nottingham
Nottingham NG5 1PB

5 February 208

Dear Professor Bath

Re: Alzheimer’s Society grant number TSA2008/09
Project grant

| Prevention Of Decline in Cognition After Stroke Trial (PODCAST): a
factorial randomised controlled trial of blood pressure and lipid lowering
£399,145 over 3 years
50:50 co-funded between Alzheimer’s society and The Stroke Association

| am delighted to confirm that your application has been approved for joint funding by
the Alzheimer’s Society and the Stroke Association. You should have received a
formal offer letter from Peter Coleman on behalf of the two organisations. | write to
inform you of the specific requirements of the Alzheimer’s Society.

The Alzheimer’s Society’s Quality Research in Dementia funding programme is led
by consumers in the QRD consumer network and each funded project has 3
members allocated as ‘monitors’. It is a condition of the Alzheimer’s Society’s
funding that the grant holder organises meetings with the 3 monitors allocated to
provide updates on the progress of the project. These meetings may be more often
for particularly clinical projects, but should be at least annual. The first meeting
should be organised to coincide with the start of the project unless otherwise agreed
with the research office. | have enclosed further details about this.

The names and contact details of the consumer monitors allocated to this project are

given below

Mr Dave Hanbury Miss Louise May Alien Mr Andrew Pepper

117 Everest Road Flat 1 2 Chestnut Close

Atherton 10 Fairfield road Brampton

Manchester Chesterfield Huntingdon

M46 9NT Derbyshire Cambridgeshire

Email:dave.hanbury@ntlworld.com | $40 4TP PE28 4 TP

Tel: 01942 796 733 (Home) Email:lou.allen@gmail.com Email:andrewpep3034@aol.com
Tel: 01246 232775 Tel: 01480 451541




Additionally, it would be helpful if you could send me a digital photo of the main grant
holder and any other researchers involved in the project via email to
akhan@alzheimers.org.uk.

I look forward to working with you in the coming years and wish you all the best for
your research project. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me
on 020 7423 3607.

Yours sincerely

Ayesha Khan
Scientific Liaison Officer _



